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Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Happy New Year to you all and we hope you’ve had a lovely Christmas. 

  

Unfortunately, we begin with not the best of starts and sadly have to say, due to 

national lockdown the school will stay closed until we are allowed to open. 

  

We really hope to return after February half term, however, we will update you 

nearer the time when things are hopefully a little clearer. 

  

Until then we wish you the best start to the new year and we very much look 

forward to seeing you when possible. For now stay safe and keep having fun 

dancing at home! Please send us your pics and clips of your favourite dance 

moves to keep all our spirits up - see our social links below. 

 

We have taken the decision not to provide zoom classes this time. 

 

If you would like to send us a message, please click the "Send us a Message" 

button below and someone will get back to you.   If you wish to discontinue, 

please email info@thedancestudio.co.uk and if you no longer attend, please 

https://mailchi.mp/89d9a970bb1d/spring-2020-newsletter-4589428?e=%5bUNIQID%5d


 

click the unsubscsribe link below (Please do not unsubscribe if you are still a 

Dance Studio Member) 

  

Once again we thank you for your continued support at this difficult time. 

  

Best wishes 

Denise, Sarah and Sophie x 

 

   

Click here to SEND US A MESSAGE  
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